
PACIFIC MERCHANT SHIPPING ASSOCIATION 
RESPONSES TO PUGET SOUND PILOTS’ DATA REQUEST NOS. 120-164 

 
DATE PREPARED: June 19, 2020 
DOCKET:  TP-190976 
REQUESTER: Puget Sound Pilots 
 

WITNESS: Capt. Michael Moore, Vice 
President, PMSA 

RESPONDER:   Pacific Merchant Shipping      
Association, Capt. Michael 
Moore  
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PSP DATA REQUEST NO. 153:   
Identify all PMSA shipping company members that permit professional mariner employees to 
work during their days off duty.  For each identified shipping company, state whether such 
employees are paid overtime or any other form of extra compensation for work performed if 
such employees agree to come back to work during an off-duty period. 
 
PMSA RESPONSE TO PSP DATA REQUEST NO. 153: 
Objection: This Data Request seeks information that is irrelevant to any fact that would assist the 
UTC determine that the current Tariff is unfair, unjust, and unreasonable; privileged.  
 
Subject to and without waiving said objections, PMSA answers as follows: 
PMSA is not in possession of any responsive information or documents. 
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